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From: David Salminen [mailto:d.salminen@ingfp.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 6:27 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Rule 2111 

I am opposed to an expansion of Rule 2111 to include “non-securities, services and strategies” - 
while I strongly support suitability requirements for other financial products such as fixed life 
insurance, or long term care insurance through existing entities, e.g. the state insurance 
commissioners, NAIC, et al.  Creating overlaps in jurisdiction would seem to needlessly increase 
burdens on the brokerage industry, and most probably result in harm to my business as well as to 
consumers. 
  
Sincerely yours,
  
David A. Salminen
Registered Representative 
16000 SE Powell Blvd #39 
Portland, OR 97236-1781 
  
phone/fax: 503-762-6387        
mobile: 503-593-9512 
d.salminen@ingfp.com
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